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Hi. I am a physician hospitalist. Everyday I see avoidable life threatening disasters 

that happen as a result of the corporate practice of medicine. Insurance companies 

and major corporations do not work to save healthcare costs and I see patients die 

as a result of their decisions and practices that are not patient centered. Physicians 

and patients should be making medical decisions, not companies. It is disgusting how 

these companies are making life and death decisions without evaluating patients or 

even being qualified to do so. Please stop the corporate practice of medicine with 

your vote.  


